
28th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Members. 

  

You should now have received your notice for the 2020 AGM. At the time of the Committee 

making the decision to hold an AGM, the guidance was that a maximum of 30 attendees 

would be permitted and we would work around whatever restrictions are in place at that time. 

  

However, things have again moved on, and we have been advised by the Three Swans 

Hotel that they are enforcing the “rule of six” for all gatherings. Accordingly, as the situation 

stands today, members will not be able to attend the AGM. 

  

As you will appreciate, we are dealing with a great deal of uncertainty and whilst this is not 

ideal, it seems the only way we can hold the meeting. Please can I encourage you to send in 

any questions in advance of the meeting. Questions will be covered at the end of the 

meeting with responses included in the minutes.   

  

I would also stress that we all need to be prepared for late alterations to arrangements as 

the AGM could be cancelled or amended at any point if Government advice changes at the 

last minute.  

  

Finally, please can I remind all Members to ensure that RSL has their up to date email 

address as in order to save costs we are moving towards all correspondence being sent via 

email, to include the AGM minutes. 

  

Thank you in advance for your understanding and on-going support. 

  

Kind regards 

  

 
 
Barry Clark 
 
Chairman 
 


